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DU~M KENNEL CLUB MmNTHLY MEETING 

October 17, 1955 
~ 

A picnic meeting was held at the home of Mr. and Mrs.Paul McGhee. 
Dr.Kamin, the President, called the meeting to order. 

Mrs.Sieker moved an additional $5 be sent the National Dog Welfare League in view 
of their work in the recent flood areas of the country. 
Mrs.Phillips seconded. 

Mrs. Phillips then gave a report on the Sanctioned ~atch of Sept. 25th, stating tha 
there was an entry of 81, about 18 of these in Obedience. She also gave an incomple 
financial report on the match. It was agreed b,y all that thanks wasedue her for her 
excellent work which made the match a success. She also announced that Best of Bree 
ribbons not available at the Match had been sent out. 

Mrs.Phillips as program chairman then announced she had ordered two films for Nov. 
14 and suggested that we invite the Raleigh Kennel Club. 
Mrs.Hoenig put this in the form of a motion. 
Mrs.Sieker seconded. So passed. 

Mrs.Hoenig, in charge of the paper asked for cooperation and news items. 

Mrs.Sieker, Spring Show Chairman, announced that Mrs.Dale of New York had agreed to 
judge the Obedience Trials. 

There was a brief discussion at Mrs.Phillips request for ideas about more interest­
ing programs after which the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectful~ submitteq 

Secretary 


